
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Office of Emergency Management 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Brent Johnson, Assembly President 
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

THRU: Charlie Pierce, Mayor 
Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Director 
Rachel Chaffee, Community & Fiscal Projects Manager 

FROM: Brenda Ahlberg, Emergency Manager 

DATE: September 8, 2022 

RE: Ordinance 2022-19- 18, Accepting and Appropriating an Additional 
$231,044.38 from the State of Alaska Department of Military and 
Veteran Affairs, Division of Homeland Security and Emergency 
Management for the Emergency Siren Warning System Replacement 
Project (Mayor) 

The Alaska Division of Homeland Security and Emergency Management 
approved an amendment increase to the 2020 State Homeland Security Program 
award in the amount of $231,044.38. The amendment increase will provide 
additional funds for the siren replacement project.  

Brenda Ahlberg, Emergency Manager is the project manager; the grant 
performance period ends May 31, 2023. 

Attachment:   20SHSP-GY20.A03 Amendment Increase Letter (09/07/2022) 

FINANCE DEPARTMENT 
FUNDS/ACCOUNT VERIFIED 

Acct. No:   ___ 271.94910.21HSP.49999_____ 

Amount:     $_ 231,044.38______________   

By:  _______      Date: ____________________ 


